
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 4 October 2018 

 

TEACHER PAY TALKS STALL 

 

Negotiations around the Teachers’ Pay Claim have shuddered to a halt after the 

Scottish Government and COSLA today refused to consider improvements to their 

previous offer. The Teachers’ Panel of the SNCT (Scottish Negotiating Committee for 

Teachers) had unanimously rejected the offer as being “derisory” in terms of the 10% 

claim and “divisive” in that it offered unpromoted teachers a slightly better deal than 

promoted members of the profession.   

The constituent bodies of the teachers’ side will now consider the outcome of today’s 

talks, with member ballots being likely. 

A spokesperson for the Teachers’ Side said, “We are extremely disappointed that 

both the Scottish Government and COSLA have rejected the proposals put them by 

the Teachers’ Side, which would have kept negotiations going, and have opted 

instead to end discussions. In a week when the Scottish Government found the 

money to pay upfront a 6.5% pay offer to Scottish Police officers, it now claims to be 

unable to find any additional money for teachers.” 

 

(ENDS) 

 

Further information: EIS Communications Office, 0131 225 6244 
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